
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in the Pastor’s Study. 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 

Offering & Announcements 

Offertory – Alishia Klassen 

Worship in Singing 
Message - Aligning with our Vision and Purpose - 
Matt. 28:18-20 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 
 

WELCOME 
Glencross Mennonite Church 

SUNDAY January 15th, 2023 

7088 Rd 27W Stanley MB R6T 0C7 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

For bulletin announcements email Vanessa 

by 8pm Thursday. 

 

This Morning… 

Our Vision Statement - We at Glencross, as part 
of the body of Christ, are committed to obeying the 
commands God has set forth in His word (the Bible) 

through: Worshipping God, Evangelizing the 
Unbeliever, Discipling the Believer. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 
 

  

  

Wednesday Jan 18th @730 pm Bob and Anna’s care group at 
their place. Lesson 6, Ephesians 4:17-5:7 

Feb 10-12 Senior Youth Retreat at Pembina Valley Bible 

Camp. 
 
February 28th Tuesday @ 7 pm - Congregational annual meeting 
& report night. Please email the reports to Marianne by 
January 31st. 

Next Sunday Memory Verse…You shall not make for yourself 
an image in the form of anything in heaven above or on the 
earth beneath or in the waters below. Exodus 20:4 

Monday Jan 16th 7-9 pm Junior Youth Bible Study at church 

Mission Sale – March 24, 2023 
 

Ministerial Retreat - Jan. 20-22 at Pinewood Lodge. 

 

Missionfest Manitoba Feb. 3-5 - Missionfest will be at the 
Church of the Rock, the theme for this year's event is, "Holy 
Ambition" based on Rom. 15:20 and Ps. 67. For more details 
check out their website at: https://www.missionfestmanitoba.org/ 

 

Baptism & Membership Classes - We are looking at starting 
the classes on Sunday, Jan. 29th for anyone interested in 
being baptized or taking up membership at Glencross. 
Classes will take place during the Sunday school hour in 
the Pastor's study. Please contact Pastor Peter 
at peterredekopp@gmail.com if you are interested or have 
any questions.  If sharing your testimony in front of 
the whole church is the only thing holding you back from 
coming to these classes, please talk to Pastor Peter about 
this to see if we can come up with something that will be 
a bit less intimidating. 
 

Wednesday Jan 18th @7pm Senior Youth Bible Study at church 

https://www.missionfestmanitoba.org/
mailto:peterredekopp@gmail.com

